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To:     Ms Amy Yu/ Lego  
  

From: Trevor Chan/ Union Concordia Medical Group 
  

Dear Ms Yu, 
  

We feel sorry that we could not attend the the meeting to be held on 11.6.2007. 
  

Please kindly send us the related minutes and conclusion as a reference. 
  

For the issue: 'requiring HMOs to have a medical director in safeguarding patient' 
interest', our Organization has no objection to the idea. 
  

Rgds 
  

Trevor Chan 
On behalf of UCMG 


